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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Diana Ebert <almanorian@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 9:14 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor/Thermal Curtain

I am guessing that you can't read every single email that you get, but i think it is important enough to take the time to write this anyway.  So 
many have grown up with their families fishing and camping at Lake Almanor, It is a very unique lake, with the fish their and the beauty of 
the area.  It is one of the few areas in California that has not been ruined.  Please leave it be,  


